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Oct 2, 2017

Dear 8th Grade Families,

Please be advised that receipts will be distributed tomorrow for the online survey that was submitted last month. Through this survey, students indicated if they had any interest in taking the shsat and/or auditioning for LaGuardia High School. Please review your child’s receipt and hand back if any corrections need to be made by next Tuesday, October 10th. 

The Specialized High School (SHSAT) tickets are expected to be available for distribution to students on October 18, 2017.  All MS 447 students will be assigned to take the test at Brooklyn Tech on either October 21st or 22nd.  Students who receive IEP or 504 accommodations will be taking the test on October 29th or November 4th.     LaGuardia tickets will be distributed as soon as they are made available.  All audition dates and times can be found in the High School Directory. 
 
 In regards to the other audition schools that were listed on the high school on-line survey, students do not tickets.  Instead, the information that was checked off on the high school survey was entered into the high school enrollment system and each high school will generate a list of the students that are interested in auditioning. Students also received receipts of audition schools that they registered for.  Therefore, it is the responsibility of the families to show up on the date/time of the audition. All of the audition dates/times can be found in the high school directory. If there are conflicts, please call the high school directly.



All the best,

Star Corvinelli
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